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January 8, 2016. 

Derek Corrigan 

Mayor of Burnaby 

4949 Canada Way 

Burnaby BC, V5G 1M2   

 

Re:  2016 BC Provincial High School Gymnastics Championships, March 10-12, 2016. 

Moscrop Secondary School in School District 41(Burnaby) hosts the prestigious 2016 BC High School Gymnastics 

Championships event in March 2016.  The Championships culminates months of dedicated practices and 

gymnastics meets for boys and girls in Grades 8 – 12. Teams of boys and girls from around BC will descend on 

the host venue, Moscrop Secondary School, for three consecutive days competing in apparatus and floor 

routines.  

We are anticipating approximately 40 adult coaches, 250 competitors, 16 Gymnastics Canada certified Judges, 

and supportive families and friends to the (25
th

 Annual event).  To this end, we request that the City of Burnaby 

consider taking part in one of eleven sponsorship programs associated with the operations of the 2016 BC High 

School Gymnastics Championships hosted by Moscrop Secondary School.  Sponsorship opportunities in the 

following: 

v  Awards Ceremonies 

v  Coaches’ and Officials’ Lounge 

v  Coaches’ Packages  

v  Host School Award 

v  Officials’ Packages 

v  Official 2016 BC High School Gymnastics Championship Program Guide 

v  Opening Ceremonies 

v  Top Female Gymnasts – 5 Awards (Level I, Level II, Level III, Level IV, Level V)  

v  Top Male Gymnasts – 5 Awards (Level I, Level II, Level III, Level IV, Level V) 

v  Top School Team 

v  Volunteers’ Thank – you 

Your participation may resemble a financial donation, product in kind, corporate signage, and/or personal 

appearance.  You will be included in the Program Guide as a supporter.  Your participation will increase your 

exposure and goodwill, in the Burnaby community and across the Province. We look forward to your response 

to this invitation within seven days of receiving this letter. 
 

Yours in gymnastics, 

Gary Leung 

On behalf of the 2016 BC Gymnastics Championships Organizing Committee 
 

cc: Adrian Wong, Commissioner, BC High School Gymnastics 

 



4433 Moscrop Street Burnaby British Columbia Canada V5G 2G3 

Phone: 604-296-6895 Fax: 604-296-6898 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


